
  

Queenstown
 
Autumn 2014


Let’s 

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk 

The council wants to know what you think about

life in Queenstown ward.

Whether it's services like recycling, street

cleaning, parking, education and housing where

the council has a direct responsibility - or other

areas like policing, public transport and the NHS

- we want to make sure that we understand your

priorities for your community.

The meeting will be chaired by council leader

Ravi Govindia. Your three ward councillors,

Marie Hanson, Nicola Nardelli and Sally-Ann

Ephson will also be present along with leader of

the opposition, Rex Osborn and senior

managers from the main

council services. 

If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website 
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk. 

Contact your local councillor: 
Marie Hanson 
mhanson@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Nicola Nardelli 
nnardelli@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Sally-Ann Ephson 
sephson@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Ravi Govindia Council LeaderAll Saints Church
100 Prince of Wales Drive, 

SW11 4BD 

Wednesday, October 22

from 7.30pm 



Your ward councillor report 

If you have questions 
about this leaflet or 
require a large print 
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have 
and require special arrangements to 
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a 
loop system, please telephone Gareth 
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of 
the meeting. 

More affordable homes The council has

unveiled plans to build 57 new affordable homes

on the Savona and Patmore estates. These low

cost rent council built properties will be

prioritised for local people. In this corner of the

borough more than 1,800 new affordable homes

are in the pipeline and the Council is committed

to increasing the number further (through its and

private developer efforts).

Cycle friendly circus Work is now underway on

providing a revamped and remodelled cycle-

friendly roundabout at Queen’s Circus, next to

Battersea Park. Wider cycle lanes and new

traffic signals that give cyclists priority will make

it safer for them to use this busy roundabout,

while other improvements will also make it much

more pedestrian friendly. 

Play area refurbished Local councillors have

campaigned for the refurbishment of the

Doddington’s activity play area and this has led to

a new basketball court being provided.

Crime levels down again Queenstown ward

councillors and the local police SNT have

worked together with residents to tackle crime

and anti-social behaviour on the Doddington,

Savona, Carey Gardens and Patmore estates.

Street crime has fallen significantly through the

use of CCTV and targeted local intelligence. 

Cash for worthy causes Your Queenstown

councillors continue to support grants to local

community groups that have a positive impact on

our neighbourhoods. Grants approved recently

are supporting older people’s lunch clubs and

training courses. Councillors will continue to

work with the many local groups that make a real

difference to our community. 

Jobs for young people QEST (Queenstown

Employment Support Team) is a new initiative 

from Wandsworth Council and supported by your

ward councillors that aims to secure

employment and training opportunities for 130

young Queenstown residents.

New dawn for Nine Elms With work underway

at the power station, people moving into new

homes at Riverlight and construction activity

reaching fever pitch across Nine Elms, the future

looks bright. In total around 16,000 new homes

and 25,000 permanent jobs will be created in this

part of Battersea in the coming months and

years.

New look adventure playground More than

£200,000 worth of new play equipment has been

installed in Battersea Park. Queenstown

councillors worked hard to get local children the

exciting equipment they wanted. 
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